
PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE NO. 6 - TRANSPORT AND THE ARTS 

INQUIRY INTO CURRENT AND FUTURE PUBLIC TRANSPORT NEEDS IN WESTERN 
SYDNEY 

Supplementary questions: Cumberland Council 

Response: 

Council is aware of the NSW Government's proposals to create low and mid-rise housing 
and the Transport Oriented Development SEPP. Officers from the NSW Department of 
Planning, Housing and Infrastructure have met with Council in January and February 2024 
regarding the Transport Oriented Development SEPP. Council also held community 
information sessions on 27 February 2024 on the Transport Oriented Development SEPP to 
outline the proposed changes and provide a response to questions from the community. The 
position of Council on these proposals are included in the Council papers and minutes of 6 
December 2023 and 6 March 2024. 
























































































































































































































